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California Air Resources Board,

I am writing to urge the Board to enact “Alternative 1,” which would essentially convert the
entire system of supermarket and other large refrigerators to natural refrigerants with a GWP
of 10 or less. | also ask that Alternative 1 include incentives or tax breaks for stores in

disadvantaged areas.
Thank you,

Ann Dorsey
Northridge, CA 91325
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